From: Joshua L. Younce

To: Black, Alexis; SWD Waste

Cc: Henry C, Norris; Dan S. Sherlock

Subject: Emergency Notification to FDEP 01.04.2021
Date: Monday, January 04, 2021 10:07:04 AM

Dear Ms. Black

As we discussed with Matt Jennings earlier today, please accept this Emergency Notification
regarding a fire within our facility which occurred on January 2, 2021.

The Citrus County Fire Department was dispatched at 6:55 pm. Division of Solid Waste Management
emergency contacts were called pursuant to our Operation and Contingency Plans and staff arrived
at the facility between 8:00 and 8:10 pm . The fire was contained by 8:22 pm, and was confined to
the Northeast portion of Phase 3. It is apparent that no damage to the cell’s liners occurred, nor did
any damage occur to the operational systems for gas and leachate collection systems, or storm
water conveyance system.

If you should have any questions in regards to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Toshua Younce

Compliance Manager

Citrus County Solid Waste Management Division
230 W. Gulf to Lake Hwy.

Lecanto, FL. 34461

Office: (352) 527-7679
Joshua.Younce@citrusbocc.com
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